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The Y6 class has started to
investigate the dissolving of

different types of materials and
are now busy with an investigation

which requires them to work in
groups. This means that the

students may need their devices
for research and communication

in the coming week.

The students are currently busy with
biographical and autobiographical

writing pieces and will be required to
construct their own pieces next week.

They have all received vocabulary words
that need to be studied for next week as

the students will have a small quiz.

LITERACY

SCIENCE

MATHEMATICS
Year 6 have completed the unit which

consists of calculating the Surface
Area of different 3D objects. The

students will start with multiplication
next week and are encouraged to
review their multiplication tables.



Swimming 
with Ms. Kira

Next swimming group: 

Year 6A: Panjie, Engguang,
Putthisak, Jing Hao, Sorng,

Jingsing, Lee Meng, Raneath.

Swimming Reminders: 
MAKE SURE TO BRING EXTRA  CLOTHES TO
CHANGE INTO AFTER SWIMMING. 

BRING YOUR CAPS, GOGGLES AND FLIP
FLOPS

BRING YOUR TOWELS. 
MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR

     SWIMMING SUITS/ SHORTS AND 
     SWIMMING SHIRTS. 

The bell rings at 7:55 am.  Please arrive before this  time. 
Healthy foods help with children's growth and development.

Always pack healthy food for your child.
English Programme - The students have homework for English,

Mathematics and Science.
The school fair is on the 18th of November and the Year 6A class
will be doing Water Balloon Catch. We ask for any assistance in
donations for prizes which will include items such as stationery

and small toy prizes, this will be greatly appreciated.

THIS WEEK Y6 CONTINUED THEIR BACKSTROKE
UNIT. WE DID MANY EXERCISES ABOUT THE

STREAMLINE POSITION AND LEARNING HOW TO
BE STRAIGHT WHEN SWIMMING ON OUR BACKS.
WE PRACTISED THIS WITH NOODLES AND HAD
RACES AGAINST OUR FRIENDS. THE STUDENTS

ALSO PRACTISED KEEPING BALANCE WHILE
FLOATING ON THEIR BACKS.


